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To:     Carmen Fariña, Chancellor, New York City Department of Education  

 
From: NYS Education Department Charter School Office (on behalf of the NYS Board 
           of Regents) 
  
Re:     Notice of Receipt of Pending Action on a Charter School Renewal 
 
Date:  August 18, 2016 
 
 

This notice is to inform you that on August 1, 2016, the New York State Board of 
Regents received a proposed renewal application from the Northside Charter High School. 
The renewal application for this school is being reviewed for possible action at an 
upcoming Board of Regents meeting.  
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